
 

 

You are warmly welcomed to evening prayer and benediction 

on Sunday 12
th
 March at 4pm at St John’s church Aurs Road 

Barrhead G78 2RW 

There is a particular welcome for those affected by dementia. 

We know that many families struggle following a diagnosis and 

we understand that sometimes people avoid being in public 

places if the person they care for needs to walk or can be vocal 

as part of their dementia.  

Many years ago, families went to church together every week 

and music was a big part of their faith. This service includes 

traditional hymns, burning incense and these combined with a 

prayerful atmosphere will, we hope help to evoke memories.  

Please bring your children, grandchildren, family and friends as 

we hope to continue to be dementia friendly by organising 

events using church and community halls throughout Glasgow. 

Many older people are lonely and isolated and we will work 

together to help connect people to their communities, inviting 

them to share their gifts and skills rather than focus on what 

they may no longer be able to do. It’s a simple concept with 

powerful outcomes. 

We look forward to seeing you there and there will be support 

on hand should you need this. For further information please 

contact Caroline Brown on 077 366 72003  


